
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2017-7 
 
 
Date:   Friday, January 20, 2017 
 
Time:  14:00 PM  
 
Subject: Airport Power Disruption – Power Restored 
 
 
 
At approximately 01:38 pm today, LA Dept. of Water and Power reports that all power has been restored. 
Currently all airport lighting systems are operating normally. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY R. Nash 
DATE ISSUED 1/20/2017 
TIME ISSUED 02:00 PM              

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

